Dear Families,

## Our Lady of Victory

601 East Palmer Avenue Compton, CA 90221 website: ourladyofvictorycatholicschool.org Phone: (310)631-1320

It is June! We are almost through the school year and thank you for all your courage and persistence during this pandemic. We will make it and I am grateful for all you are doing for OLV and your family!

Re-registration: Tuition will remain the same as last year and your contracts will be EXACTLY the same. Mrs. Nava will be calling you to make an appointment with Ms. O'Sullivan to sign the contract or you can call the office and make the appointment to complete it sooner. Thank you.

Last Sunday we streamed the 9am Mass at Our Lady of Victory Church and the Catholic Daughters of America (CDA) gave three scholarship awards. The CDA will be sending the scholarship awards checks to the Catholic High schools the students will be attending.

Kailah Bennett \$1000 to St. Mary's Academy

Arely Ramirez - \$100 to St. Pius - St. Matthias Academy

Maryanne Pimentel – King Drew Science Magnet School received a \$50 gift card to Staples. Please see the photos below! Thank you to the Catholic Daughters of America for supporting our students!

Distance Learning Awards for May 25th - May 29th

Transitional Kindergarten - Elena Vargas

Kindergarten - Camila Ruiz Urbina

1st Grade - Briella Casteneda

2nd Grade - Aleeah Castaneda 6th Grade - Dominique Rice

3<sup>rd</sup> Grade - Indeliza Nuno 7<sup>th</sup> Grade - Carlos Villanueva

4th Grade - Fatima Castillo 8th Grade - Arturo Castillo

5th Grade - Flor Amaya



## **Upcoming Events**

June 1

Re-registration – Make an appointment with the office

June 2

Re-registration – Make an appointment with the office

June 3

Re-registration – Make an appointment with the office

June 4

Re-registration – Make an appointment with the office

June 5

Re-registration – Make an appointment with the office

Page 1 of 2



